Notice of Intent to Award Bid

DATE POSTED: May 30, 2025

FROM: Mandy C. Hall, Chief Financial Ofﬁcerrn\f)./

SUBJECT: Architectural and Engineering Services Bid Results

Proposals for Architectural and Engineering services term contract were received from
6 companies by the proposal due date of 5/19/2025 at 12:00 pm in response to an RFP
(Request for Proposals). The 6 companies are:

Crabtree, Rohrbaugh & Associates
Spectrum Design

ZMM Architects and Engineers
Thompson & Litton

Hughes Assoc. Architects & Engineers
RRMM Architects

Following discussions with the top 3 proposers, the top ranked proposer was deemed to
be RRMM of Roanoke, VA and the bid will be awarded to the firm by approval at the
June 10, 2025 School Board meeting, with a contract to start effective July 1, 2025.
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